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President’s Message 

The past year with Faculty Women’s Club flew by and it is time to plan for the 2015-16 

year.  I am happy to report that the organization will be in good hands next year when 

Joni Stinson steps into the role of your president. During the next few weeks, we will be 

seeking candidates to fill her Board of Directors. One of the most important things that I 

have learned this past year as your president is that this is a very well organized group. 

No one steps into any position on the board without a great set of guidelines and just as 

important we are an organization where everyone does what is expected of that position 

without a great deal of reminding or oversight. We say we will do something and then 

we do it. I cannot tell you how important that can be to the continued strength of an 

organization like ours. While I or others on the current board may contact you about 

serving, don’t be shy about volunteering if there is a position or role where you would be 

willing to serve. Please seriously consider joining the board. My number is 402-556-

6521 and my email is pleuschen@q.com. 

 

Our final event of the year is the Spring Luncheon to be held May 20, at the General 

Crook House at 5763 North 30th Street on the Fort Omaha Campus of Metro 

Community College. Along with the instillation of our new Officers and a great 

luncheon, we will tour the Fort Omaha campus. I hope to see you there. 

Finally, many thanks to the efficient and fantastic work of all the officers and board 

members this year. What a wonderful group of women! It has been a privilege to work 

with you. 

M Patricia Leuschen (Pat) 
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